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Upcoming Events:

You’re invited:

One of our school values at Edison is equity. We strive to create an inclusive environment where all children, parents and community members feel welcome and important. As part of this effort, we have invited Bill De La Cruz, a DPS expert on equity and inclusive cultures, to present at our next Parent Education Seminar. Please join us on Thursday, January 10 at 6:00 PM to participate in this engaging conversation about privilege, diversity and equity. The work of eliminating opportunity gaps belongs to everyone in DPS. It is important for all of us to focus on how our actions further our shared value of equity. We hope to see a large number of parents, from our multi-cultural community, at this event.



Third Grade Musical Performance:

On Friday, February 8, from 11:00 – 11:40 a.m., Edison’s third graders will perform their musical show about the solar system in the auditorium.  Please join us!


 Classroom News:

Happy new year!  I hope everyone had great holidays!

As students return from winter break on Monday, January 7, 2019:

In reading core, students will be finishing up research projects about frogs’ unique adaptations. We will soon begin a study of wolves in literature and read non-fiction texts about wolves.

In science, students will begin working on projects about objects in space.

In writing, students will be writing opinion pieces in connection with their science research projects.

Third grade math students will begin working with area of rectangles soon.


Homework Change:

For the remainder of the school year, homework will be sent as a monthly choice menu.  Students will complete choices from the menu each week.  I will explain this change to students in class this week.





Fundraising:
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